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Dear Parent/Carer 







           December 2012
YEAR 11 PARENTS’ EVENING

You are invited to our Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 16th January 2013 between the times of 4.30pm and 7.30pm.

We expect all parents/carers to attend this very important evening. This is a valuable opportunity for you to discuss ways in which you can support your child to achieve their true potential. Please bring your child with you.

Following feedback from previous Parent Evenings, we will be trialling an appointment system rather than no set appointments.  We are hoping that this will result in parents/carers not having to wait an unacceptable length of time to meet with staff.   Your son/daughter is requested to arrange a mutually convenient appointment with their subject teachers and form tutors you may wish to see.  Your child should make a note of the time booked with the teacher on the attached appointment sheet.  They will be able to begin making appointments from 19th December 2012. If you wish to meet with particular subject teacher(s) please indicate which subject(s) on the appointment form.  Staff who wish to meet with a particular parent/carer will contact the parent/carer concerned to ensure that an appointment time is arranged.  
When you arrive at the school please sign in at Reception where you will be greeted by a member of staff.  Unfortunately, there are no areas for parking on site (except for disabled parking).
Parents now have an opportunity to go on line and access ’ Parent View’ where they can complete a short survey and express their views on their child’s school.  When Ofsted inform a school that they are to be inspected, they will access Parent View and consider the comments, which have been made for that particular school. There will be a demonstration of Parent View set up in our Internet Café during Parents’ Evening.  If you would like to visit the Internet Café at some time during the evening, a member of our leadership team will be able to show you the survey and answer any questions you may have.

Please return the attached reply slip to your child’s form tutor by Friday 11th January 2013 indicating whether or not you will be attending. The appointment sheet will be given to your son/daughter, with this letter, so that appointments can be made as soon as possible. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.
We look forward to meeting you on 16th January 2013 and would like to thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
                   

Ms J Harding
Head of Year 11
Enc
Reply Slip


Appointment Sheet 
THOMAS TALLIS SCHOOL

YEAR 11 PARENTS’ EVENING

Please return this slip to your child’s form tutor by Friday 11th January
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………….  Tutor Group …………………………………………..

*I/We  *will/will not be able to attend the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 16th January 2013
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………  Date ………………………………………………….

             Parent/Carer

*Please delete as necessary 
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